Friends of Merrymeeting Bay

P.O. Box 233   Richmond, Maine   04357

Attention: Calendar and Feature Editors

PRESS RELEASE 4/23/2001


 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT WARREN WHITNEY: 666-3376

Subject:
Friends of Merrymeeting Bay’s Speaker Series Presents: Log Drives on the Kennebec 

Speaker:
David Calder, Riverman on the last Kennebec log drive.
When:

Wednesday, May 16th at 7:00 p.m. 
Where:
Bridge Academy, Dresden, Maine
Join the Friends of Merrymeeting Bay (FOMB) on Wednesday, May 16th at 7:00 p.m. at the Bridge Academy in Dresden, Maine for the eighth and final presentation in FOMB’s 2000-2001 Speaker Series entitled, “Log Drives on the Kennebec”.

David Calder was a riverman on the last Kennebec log drive.  He’ll provide us with some history, tall tales and music as he relates what it was like to work a log drive on the Kennebec.  Once a rite of spring, log drives no longer take place, and only a relatively small number of people know first hand of the hard work and brutal conditions.

The Speaker Series, which is free and open to the public, is sponsored by Friends of Merrymeeting Bay with help from the Bowdoin College Environmental Studies Program and Enterprise Farms, with valuable door prizes donated by Patagonia. Refreshments will be served. To receive more information on FOMB’s programs, and a schedule of the 2000-2001 Speaker Series, call Warren Whitney, Executive Director of Friends of Merrymeeting Bay at 666-3376.

The Speaker Series typically takes place on the third Wednesday of every month, October to May. This is the last Speaker Series event of the year, but stay tuned for information about the Summer Paddle Series, which consists of several guided, evening paddle trips on Merrymeeting Bay and it’s tributaries.

